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Calender of Events Calender of Events 

Embracing New Adventures, The Possibilities Are Endless

     We are one month into our very successful return to
100% face-to-face instruction. Having to navigate these
uncharted COVID-19 waters has been a challenge, but so
far so good. In our continued effort to provide a safe
environment,  it is essential that you immediately inform
the school if your child tests positive for the COVID-19
virus. This step is important for effective contact tracing, to
limit the spread of the virus. 
     In addition to wearing the mask, students should
comply with our HBO policy here at McNicol. Hands, Body,
Objects, keep them to yourself. This policy was first
implemented to minimize physical altercations, but it now
plays a dual role to help to stop the spread. CDC
Guidelines still require that we maintain social distancing.
     On another note, thank you for your support with the
various events over the first four-weeks. The students’
orientation, open house and food distribution were all well
attended. Almost 300 families benefited from the food
distribution, which was a collaboration between McNicol
Middle, Farm Share and Do You Have the Time
Foundation.  We look forward to continuing this effort to
support our families that may be in need.
     One of the many advantages of being a student at
McNicol is receiving an iPad with 30 GB of data monthly. 
 As soon as your child returns the forms that have been
sent home for your completion, he/she will receive their
iPad and charger. These are to be returned at the end of
the school year.
    We would like to revitalize our partnership with our
parents via active participation in our PTSA, School
Advisory Council (SAC), and School Advisory Forum (SAF).
All three committees meet monthly for less than an hour.If
you are interested in serving on one of these committees,
please contact me at 754-323-3407.
                            - Your proud principal, Ms. Benka-Coker

9/20: Basketball interest meeting
w/students (2:55 p.m.)
9/20: Interims reports issued on
Virtual Counselor
9/21: Peace Day Activities
9/20-9/30: Naviance with School
Counselors
9/22-9/23: 6th grade Health
Screenings
9/22: Donuts with Dads (7:30-8:15
a.m.)
9/22: Soccer game vs. Gulfstream
Academy (Boys ONLY)
9/23: SAC meeting @ 6:00 p.m.
9/29: Covid-19 Community
Vaccinations (7:00 a.m.-4:30 pm.)
10/14: Fire Drill/Code Red Drill
10/19: Early release day @12:15 p.m.
10/20: NO SCHOOL: Teacher
Planning Day
10/21: Covid-19 Community
Vaccination Day #2
10/21: 2nd QTR begins
10/21: SAC Meeting @ 6:00 p.m. 



Rachel Montrose, School Counselor – 8th Grade
Chandra W. Lee, School Counseling Director – 7th Grade

Julia Gannon, School Counselor – 6th Grade

We Are Here For YOU
Instruction - We teach the school
counseling curriculum on Social and
Emotional Learning.

Appraisal and Advisement - We
assess student abilities, interests and
achievement to help them make
decisions about their future.

Counseling - We provide professional
assistance and support to students in
times of transition, heightened stress,
critical change or other situations
impeding student success.

Direct student serviceDirect student serviceDirect student service   
Consultation – We share strategies
supporting student achievement with
parents, teachers, other educators and
community organizations.

Collaboration – We work with other
educators, parents and the community
to support student achievement

Referrals – We provide support for
students and families with school or
community resources for additional
assistance and information.

Indirect student serviceIndirect student serviceIndirect student service   

UPCOMING EVENTS:UPCOMING EVENTS:
6th-Grade Health Screenings -

September 22 – 23, 2021

6th – 8th Grade Naviance
(College and Career Readiness) 

 September 20 – 30, 2021
 



Are you in an emotionally
abusive or physically dangerous
relationship?
Do you just need help finding

Are you struggling with bullying,
sexual assault, alcohol abuse or
suicidal thoughts?

     a therapist or support group?
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Learning Strategies- There are two learning strategies classes at McNicol taught by Ms. Lewis
and Ms. Mullings. This class is designed for ESE students that need extra support and new

strategies to utilize in their classes. The class focuses on reading and math to close the gap for
the students. In addition to closing the gap, students also have one on one support for missing

assignments to catch up.



SVE- We have two SVE classes that provide intensive support to a smaller class of students.
These students are not on regular standards, but what we call access points! Ms. Leitner and Ms.

Bernadette do an incredible job giving those students the instruction and support they need. 
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Ms. Bernadette is in the spotlight this
month! She has taken over the second
SVE classroom and is doing a fantastic

job! 
Ms. Bernadette is caring, always in a

positive mood, and a team player. We
are so lucky to have her on our team
working with our brilliant students.

 



Ms. Hope, is the newest addition to our McNicol

Hawk family.  
She is a proud educator and excited to be a part
of HAWK land. Ms. Hope received her M.Ed from

Jones International University in Curriculum
Instruction and Assessment and is certified to
teach K-6 in academics. She has a true passion

for working with children and helping them
develop.



On a personal note, Ms. Hope is the mother of
two amazing children who are 30 and 23 years

old. She loves to read, sing, walk and spend
time with her family. 








COOPERATIONCOOPERATION





Covid-19 Stay
Home Orders

Parents are required to report the reason that their child is not physically
present in school. When a student is not physically present in school due
to "stay home" orders (quarantine) related to COVID-19, the student will
be counted in attendance when they are in quarantine or are
asymptomatic and have access to assignments, curriculum, and
instructional personnel. 

Parents must communicate the "stay home" order using the same
methods for reporting an absence. The District offers three options
for communication at all of our public schools.

1. Online Absence Reporting Form (got to McNicol website, hover
over Contact, select Report An Absence); or 
2. Attendance Hotline (754-323-3402) to leave a voice message; or
3. A written note delivered to the Attendance Manager per
McNicol's protocol.


